
LAFAYET11 COLLEGE 
Office of Student Residence 

Memo 

To: Fraternity/Sorority Presidents 
Fr: Dennis Alimena 

Assistant Director of Student Residence 
Date: April 22, 1992 

Re: Quilt Opening Ceremony 

President Rotberg will be speaking at the Quilt's Opening Ceremony this 
Sunday at 10:00 AM. He is skeptical that very many students will be there 
for this ceremony. 

Hey! Let's make a statement! Get your bodies out of bed and to this Opening 
Ceremony... Wear Greek letters and show your support and respect for this 
very important project. 

Thank you for your efforts in this area. 

Easton, Pennsylvania 18042-1798 


